Q & A Call for Expressions of Interest

Question

1. "We have noticed your call for tail team members, but we have not been able to find a
deadline for the application. Could you please help us with information on deadline, so we
make sure to apply in time for deadline?"

Answer

1. Point 9 of the Call for Expressions of Interest indicates that the list resulting from this Call is
valid for three years from its date of publication ( 8 June 2018) and that Interested parties
may submit an application at any time prior to the last three months of validity of the list.

It should be noted that the work of the Commission TAILS team, forming part of DG SANTE's
updated Work Plan to reduce the routine tail-docking of piglets in the EU, proposes TAILS
missions for the second half of 2018 and the first part of 2019.

Therefore it would be prudent to submit applications as soon as possible.
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